
 

 

PRAYER REQUESTS 

Anita Campbell, Freda Malone, Danny McCollum, Pat Smith, Tom & 

Agnes Shelton, Lewis Compton, Jordan Bessling, Anthony Corriher, 

Kim Piper, Frances Byrum, Jenny Whitehurst, Maxine Gibson, Frank 

Vaughn, Donna Vernon, Wilma Reynolds, Kenny Hawkins, David 

Payne, Matthew Knight, Tamara Morton, Eddie Doss, Cliff Lockhart, 

Alan Coleman, Virginia Mitchell, Vickie Wall, Dennis Taylor, Jason 

White, Chris Richards, Jimmy Case, Pam Griffin Law, Tim Isley, 

Eric Johnson, Stephanie Harrison, James Wilkinson, Shirley Roberts  

Homebound: Beth Carver, Leon Wall, Glenda Foulks, Ron Pompeo, 

Linda Tosto, Patty Goode, Bryan Fox, Paige Carlton, Chris Coltrane, 

Margaret Price, Peggy McKee 
 

**Please help us to keep our Prayer Requests current.  If you know of 

anyone who can be taken off or added please let the church office 

know.   

 

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to 

Madison United Methodist Church 

Phone: (336) 548-6658 

Address: 110 West Academy Street, Madison, NC 27025 

E-mail: mumcnc@gmail.com 

Website: www.mumcnc.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CALENDAR 

Sundays 8:45 am Early Praise(FH) 9:00am Church Breakfast(FH)  

10 am Sunday School 11 am Worship (Sanctuary) 12 noon Potluck Lunch 

Mon-Thurs. 8:30am-12 noon Preschool 

Mon. 22nd    

Tues. 23rd    

Wed. 24th  11am Caring Group 7:30pm Choir Practice 

Thur.25th   

Fri.   26th   

Sat.   27th  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

MUMC TEAM 

Church Secretary - Wendy Biggs 

Music Director – Cory Lockhart corylockhart055@gmail.com  

Accompanist - Kimberley Wray 

Organist - Jane Sutherland 

Nursery Attendant – Sarah Seymour 

Preschool Director - Willa Sackfield wsackfield@gmail.com 

Pastor - Rev. Tracy Schumpert 

tschumpert@wnccumc.net (405) 323-4425 

Western Rockingham Youth Ministry – website: www.wrym.net 

  Parish Associate -  Pastor Garrett Collins  

gcollins@wnccumc.com  (336) 972-0113 

Bookkeeper – Page Washburn pagewashburn@gmail.com  

Ministers - The People 
 

Our Mission 

Grow in Faith - Share God’s Love  

Reach out to Serve 

SPECIAL PERSON OF THE WEEK 

Joe Anne Yow 305 N. Market St. Madison NC.  Remember the Special 

Person of the Week with a card or letter. 

 

http://www.mumcnc.com/
mailto:corylockhart055@gmail.com
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FOURTH SUNDAY OF EASTER 

                        11 AM SUNDAY APRIL 21ST, 2024 

GATHERING MUSIC 

WELCOME   

 

CALL TO WORSHIP 

How shall we live when we have more than enough? 

We have no greater praise to offer than caring for your creatures 

and Creation. 

The earth is our teacher – nurturing and tender. 

In this hour, O God, nourish us in the soil of your love. 

Let us worship God, the Ground of all Being. 

 

HYMN#529   How Firm a Foundation  
THE APOSTLES’ CREED 

PERSONAL PRAYER TIME                   

PASTORAL PRAYER                                           

THE LORD’S PRAYER 

CHILDREN’S MOMENT                      Willa Sackfield 

NURSERY HELPER                        Alexis Adkins     

ANTHEM          

SCRIPTURE    Hebrews 5:11-14 

SERMON       Salt & Light                           Rev. Garrett Collins 

OFFERING (To give online http://www.mumcnc.com/giving.html) 

DOXOLOGY            UMH#94 

HYMN#700     Abide with Me 

MUSICAL BLESSING   

PASTORAL BLESSING 

POSTLUDE 

   
 

 
 

 

 

                 

 
 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Plan to join us today after the 11am Worship Service for Festival of 

God’s Creation and a Potluck Lunch in the church Fellowship Hall.   

Bring your favorite potluck dish or dessert to share! 
 

We have a letter available from the Resident Bishop of the Western 

NC Conference, Ken Carter.  It explains his thoughts on the 

upcoming UM General Conference.  The letter is located on the table 

in the Narthex.   
 

The May- June edition of the Upper Room is now available.  Pick up 

your copy today. 

 

May is Mental Health Month, and the Congregational Care 

Committee is excited to host a special speaker for the Wonderful 

Wednesday.  We invite you to submit questions for Dr. Patty.  Please 

place your questions in the box located in the main area near the 

office by April 29th.  If you are planning to join us and might get 

hungry, please bring your own meal.  We look forward to seeing you 

there and engaging in an important discussion on Mental Health. 

 

Adopt an Apportionment!  See the Apportionment tree in the entrance 

to the church offices. The information for the apportionment is on the 

postcard.  Put the card and the amount on the card in the offering 

plate or place in the Financial Secretary’s box. 
 

Please check the lost and found box on the table located in the 

hallway of the church office if you have lost or misplaced something 

while here at church.     

 

 

FLOWERS TODAY ARE GIVEN TO THE GLORY OF GOD 

In Loving Memory of my parents Frank Blount & Bessie Sands by 

Judy Fowler. 

http://www.mumcnc.com/giving.html

